WHAT'S INSIDE













Greetings Partners & Ministry Friends,

I want to take a moment to thank you for your prayers and financial support that has helped my wife and I reach a generation for the past 22 years. We are not only thankful, but we are grateful for your commitment, faithfulness and sacrifice that has been sown into the lives of children and teenagers.

Today, it's not just my wife and I reaching this young generation it's a young generation we've reached that is taking the mantle and running with the vision of Reach A Generation. This young generation of young adults are leading these impactful areas of ministry:

- Our School of Ministry that is raising up leaders, ministers and evangelists
- Our Little Church where children are hearing about Jesus and being discipled
- Sidewalk Sunday School Outreach, where it all began that reaches out to hundreds of children weekly in some of the tougher neighborhoods in the Chicagoland area
- Saturate Youth Ministry where teenagers are being mentored, discipled and raised up in the Lord

We have remained faithful to what God called us to do in 1997 and as we have God has multiplied our efforts to expand beyond Tricia and me. Our daughter, Madison is one of those young adults that is leading strong in our ministry to reach a young generation. These young people need your continual prayers and financial support to keep leading strong, to make sure they have the necessary supplies, equipment and transportation to minister to the children, as well as taking care of our staff housing.

As you continue to read this update, you will see how hard our staff works to ensure a generation will not grow up and not know God! Again, we are grateful for your support and we are asking you to continue to support and partners with us to further our reach and impact!

Pastor Louie, John John























OPING The Internship Program works with the IUN an opportunity gets hands on training in

areas of ministry such as children's and youth ministry, outreach, media, graphic design, culinary, merchandise dept., administration, and music. They not only get 4 years of book training, but they will know how to effectively work in various departments of ministry. We have seen so much growth in our students and because of this program we are able to expand more of our efforts to make a difference!











Our School of Ministry equips young people to pursue their calling in ministry. God has brought young people from around the

Nation as well as locally to learn, train and answer the call of God on their life. This is a 4-year school where we provide: *Free tuition, Housing Food* and Transportation. These students spend 4 years learning character, integrity, bible doctrine, leadership, and get hands on training in various areas of ministry.







This is such an important area that funnels internship program. This is where we can <u>entor and disciple these teenagers and give them better options to how they</u> vant to live their life. These teenagers learn about God, learn how to make odly choices and have peers that encourage them, as well as getting hands on training in various areas of ministry they can assist in. It's such a great experience and it lifechanging for most teenagers! Our daughter Madison is our Youth Pastor and she has carried my heart to love and minister to these oung people. Madison has led our Saturate Youth Ministry for a few years, and it has grown under her strong leadership. She's developed a great team around her, and they do whatever it takes to make sure these teenagers can ave an encounter with Jesus!















As we get ready to wrap up the year, we always end the year with a powerful outreach giving children Christmas stockings filled with toys and goodies! There are many challenges children face in some of the urban areas we

minister in, however giving a child a Christmas stocking filled with little gifts goes a long way for a boy or girl that may not get anything for Christmas or for some their family doesn't celebrate at all. This is our way of sharing the love of Jesus with a child and letting them know we care! When we give a child a Christmas stocking, they feel special and that's how they should feel because they are!

We must get enough stockings filled with toys and goodies for several hundred children. I am asking you to give your best gift today to help us buy every stocking we need! Please consider giving \$25, \$50, \$100, \$500 ore more towards this outreach. I have attached several ways you can give your contribution. Children are counting on us this Christmas, I need your help!



GENERATION 2019 LOOK BACK NEWSLETTER: P.O. BOX 8397, WAUKEGAN IL, 80079 847-731-2117 WWW.REACHAGENERATION.COM 2019 LOOK BACK NEWSLETTER: P.O. BOX 8397, WAUKEGAN IL, 80079 847-731-2117 WWW.REACHAGENERATION.COM